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Dates to Remember 

tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭΩǎ 

!ǿŀǊŘǎ 

Chris Harvison 

 Principal 

O.T.  - Paula  -   Monday   to  Thursday                     Speech  -  Shannon  -  Monday to Friday 

Rotary Book Fair    -  10th  &11th  June                     Queenôs Birthday  Holiday  -  12th June  

School  Council Meeting  -  13th June @ 5.00pm 

Week 5 

Shaneevah Jacob for being a Learner by making a delicious Pavlova with her class mates 

Aiden Fallon for being a Learner by helping to make a Pavlova without hurting himself 

Noah Van Gelder for being Respectful and settling into a new school and making new 

friends 

Rotary Book Fair is nearly here!!! 

Next weekend is the Queens Birthday weekend which means the Rotary Club of Wangaratta Book Fair is upon us. 

The venue for the Book Fair will be the CWA Hall on Templeton St, Wangaratta. The Book Fair will run from  

8am ï 4pm on Saturday 10th June and 9am ï 3pm on Sunday 11th June. There will be a cake stall and sausage siz-

zle available on the day and we are hopeful that there will be over 10,000 books to choose from, ranging in price 

from $1 to $7. Half of the proceeds from this event will go to our school so I would encourage all of you to sup-

port this event by stopping by on either day and telling your friends to do the same.  

I am still looking for volunteers to help out on the day. Shifts will be from 8am-12pm & 12pm-4pm on Saturday 

10th and 9am ï 12pm & 12pm ï 3pm on Sunday 11th. Please contact me at school if you are interested in helping 

out. 

Winter Illnesses 

As the weather cools off dramatically we tend to see an increase in common illnesses amongst our students and 

ourselves ï most commonly a head cold. If your child is unwell for any reason with coughs and splutters, a runny 

green nose or the like I would ask that you do not send them to school until they are well. We currently have a 

number of students who are highly susceptible to illness and exposure to sick children can have terrible conse-

quences for their already frail health. 

Dental Visits  

Dental visits will commence in the coming weeks with dental nurses from North East Health Wangaratta under-

taking educational sessions and treatment here at school, free of charge. You should have all received a consent 

form to complete if you wish your child to attend these treatment sessions. If you have not already, I would en-

courage you to complete this form and return to the office as soon as possible. 
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Cobbler  -  Sarah and Alicia 

We have been doing lots over the last fortnight. 

 

I liked cooking because I got to try tacos. Logan 

I liked drumming because it was fun. Aidain  

I liked drumming. Matthew B 

I like the fidget cube. Brandon  

I like cooking. Jayden 

/ƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ  [ŜŜ ŀƴŘ 5Ŝŀƴ tŀǊƪŜǊ  ƻƴ ǘƘŜ 

ŀǊǊƛǾŀƭ ƻŦ /ƻƻǇŜǊ WŀƳŜǎΦ  .ƻǊƴ  aŀȅ  муΣ  ǿŜƛƎƘƛƴƎ  

оΦнрƪƎǎΦ 
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Stirling  -  Jacinta and Emily 

Buller  -  Kellie, Mab and Sheydin 

 What a busy week in the Buller room! 

We have been working hard on our maths activities, focusing on telling time. 
Tamara and Montana have worked extremely well together, practising both on 
quarter past and quarter to times. 

Welcome back to Kaitlyn Cook, we 

missed you while you were away. 

Chloe Smith enjoyed a 

visit from Shaba last 

week, where we partici-

pated in the African 

drumming. 

Tamara and Montana 

have been enjoying our 

new egg chair! 

This week we have been very busy. We have been cooking some pasta dishes, pasta bake and bolognaise- both 
were very yummy. We have been working hard on our counting, we went to African drumming, learning how to 
play well with others, and even celebrated a birthday- Happy 7th Birthday Noah.  


